INTERFAITH VOLUNTEER
CARE GIVERS of GREATER NEW HAVEN

CONNECTIONS

WELCOME

Jane Ferrall, Executive Director

| can’t tell you how simultaneously thrilled and
daunted | am to come on board at IVCG as your
new President. Kate Walton, the outgoing President,
has spent many hours getting me up to speed on all
of the vital functions, but | know I'll have
a lot to learn as | go and | hope you will be patient
with me. | have some big shoes o filll

\
OI'm very excited to

have the opportunity
to work with IVCG's

wonderful board and
amazing volunteers to
serve our elders. 6

Just so you can get to know me a little, my
professional background is in the law. | first moved
to the East Coast in 1986 and practiced law fullime
in New York City for the next 12 years (and also
met my husband, Bill, and had my 4 children). After
that, | worked parttime in the legal profession,
raised my children, and did lots of
volunteering,mostly with my church and Girl Scouts.

| came to IVCG about a year ago to help
facilitate the Aging at Home program, and I've had
the chance to acquaint myself with the day-to-day
operations of the agency, and to meet some of the
great people who make this place happen. I'm very
excited to have the opportunity to work with IVCG's
wonderful Board and amazing volunteers to serve
our elders.

For now, I'll be working towards making
the leadership transition as seamless and painless
as possible. Kate will be available to help out for the
next few months before she moves on to her next
adventure. Please reach out to me at any time with
any questions, comments, or just to say howdy!
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VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION TEA
SET FOR JUNE 8™ AT WHITNEY CENTER

IVCG has been blessed with over 100
loyal, hard-working volunteers who drive, visit, shop,
fix, call, and help. Together, we provide the vital
services that help our seniors stay in their own homes
and communities. If you have volunteered with IVCG
in any capacity, we would love to see you and get
the chance to thank you in person for your service.

Please join us on Friday, June 8, from 3:30 to 5 PM
at Whitney Center North in Hamden for our
volunteer appreciation tea.

RSVP by May 25 to jferrall@carenewhaven.org or
call (203) 230-8994. We hope to see you there!

INTERFAITH VOLUNTEER CARE GIVERS
INVITES YOU

VOLUNTEER
APPRECIATION
TEA

We're getting together to say thank you
for all your hard work!

JUNE 8, 2018
FROM 3:30 - S PM

Whitney Center North Building
200 Leeder Hill Drive, Hamden
First Floor Culture and Art Center

Please RSVP by May 25 to

: I
jferrali@carenewhaven.org

or call (203) 230-8994 G

Di ane's Desk
Diane Schultz, Ride Coordinator

Greetings! It has been my pleasure to work with
IVCG's caring volunteers and wonderful clients since
2013. Here are a couple of reminders for our clients:

1 Please try to give us at least one
week's notice to find you a driver.

1 We need to hear from you by
Thursday noon for the following week.

1 To make appointments, please call
between 10 AM and 1 PM on Tuesday,
Wednesday, or Thursday.

1 If possible, please try to schedule your
appointments between the hours of 9

AM and 2 PM.

1 Book your appointments through our
office, rather than with your driver.

1 The day before your appointment,
your volunteer will call you to confirm,
so please answer your phone!

To our volunteers: You are the fuel that keeps this
machine running. Please send your hours in as soon
as your e-mail arrives. Our report has to go in at the
end of each month. For you whose service is booked
through me, your hours are reported automatically.

We couldn't do it without you!
Thank you, thank you, thank youl

| wish you all a very happy and healthy Spring.
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Kat e Walton : An Appreciatio n

N. H. “Skip” Borgerson,
Chairperson, IVCG Board of Directors

When Kate started with IVCG, on May 1, 2012, she
had a short learning period with her predecessor,
Barbara Barlok, and then a lot to sort through, given
the extensive history of the organization.

It wasn't long after that that | became Chairperson of
the Board with little preparation, but with much help
from our faithful volunteers Kate and | settled in to
our positions and our challenges. It was definitely
Kate that charged forward into the future with new
ideas, new relationships, and new challenges (and
she still hasn't stopped). Under her leadership and
with her vision, we have become a stronger
organization, we have broadened our services to
our clients, and prepared for the future.

O Under her leadership

and with her vision,
we have become a
stronger organization. ¢j

Kate will be retiring at the end of April, and | know
she has many plans to look forward to. But | believe
that she feels as sad as we do at the departure. We
can’t thank you enough, Kate, for all you have done
for IVCG and its family. And we wish you all the best
in “your time” coming up.
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Legacy of Care

IVCG is pleased to announce the formation of
Legacy of Care, our legacy society for people who
would like to remember us in their estate planning.
A legacy gift to IVCG through your will or estate
ensures that your commitment to making a different
in the lives of seniors in our community will continue
beyond your lifetime, while helping sustain IVCG's
mission of service. If an IVCG volunteer has been like
family to you or your loved one, please consider
including our organization in your estate plan.

A bequest will bring you joy and it will help us
strengthen and extend our service to our valued
elders, now and for years to come. Please contact
legacy@carenewhaven.org  for  our legacy
brochure or for instructions on how to join Legacy of
Care.

Legacy of Care recognizes those who have included
IVCG in their estate plan. If you have already done
so, you are a member of Legacy of Care. If not,
including IVCG in your estate plan now or in the
future qualifies you for membership.

While recognition often inspires generosity in others,
you have the option to remain anonymous.

Please Like Us!

On Facebook that is! IVCG now has an active
Facebook page, updated regularly with news you
can use, events, and other items of interest to our
community. If you have a Facebook page, just
search on our name, go to our page, and like away!
You'll get updates in your Facebook feed for our
posts and it's another way for us to stay connected.
The more visibility and "likes" we have, the more
useful this communications tool will be.
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Just a little bit! We've been thinking for a while about
how to convey our great message in a way that—
while it honors our heritage as a part of the original
Interfaith  Cooperative Ministries—does not imply
that we are solely a religious organization, or that
our services are limited to people of a certain faith
tradition. So, we've decided to do a litlle "re-
branding," that involves changing our logo and the
"look" of our communications and materials. It's still
the same, great mission, carried out by the same
warm, wonderful people, just with a slightly different
"outside." We hope you like it!

Aging at Home

The -

Your new IVCG team: Jane Ferrall, Diane Schultz and Liz LaPierre



